

Friday 15th February 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Thursday 7th March, our school will be taking part in a range of activities for World Book Day. This is a celebration of books and reading and we hope that children enjoy the activities we have planned for them.

On this day, we are inviting children and staff to come to school dressed as a character from a book or in their pyjamas. For some inspiration, please look at the 'dressing up gallery' on worldbookday.com.

After half term, the children will also be bringing home their World Book Day token. This token can either be used for one of the £1 World Book Day books or to get a £1 off any full priced book instead. The token is valid from Monday 28th February to Sunday 31st March.

If you would like to get involved during the day and feel that you could contribute in any way, please do get in touch with your child's teacher.

Thanks for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs L Burns and Mrs C Bowcock,

Literacy coordinators

Northumberland Terrace Everton Liverpool L5 3QF T: 0151 260 8957 F: 0151 260 6786 admin@oliprimaryschool.co.uk